
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Haddock, Reed; Canfield, Chris
Subject: RE: YCF 2-22 - Follow-Up Sampling Results
Date: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 9:28:22 AM

Reed,
Based on review of information presented on June 10, 2011, it appears that no further
action is necessary at this time.  The release (SPILL #2523037) has been changed to closed status
in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.  Please retain a copy of this email as verification of

COGCC concurrence with the closure request.  However, should future conditions at the site
indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if ground water
is found to be significantly impacted, then further investigation and/or remediation
activities may be required at the site.
 
Nancy Prince
for Chris Canfield
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northwest Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:  970-625-2497, ext. 3
Cell:        970-216-6832
Fax:        970-625-5682
 
 

From: Canfield, Chris 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2011 9:31 AM
To: Prince, Nancy
Subject: FW: YCF 2-22 - Follow-Up Sampling Results
 
Special delivery from BOPCO.
 
Chris
 
Chris Canfield, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northwest Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court
Suite 204
Rifle, CO 81650
 
(970) 625-2497 Office
(970) 625-5682 Fax
(970) 216-6832 Cellular
chris.canfield@state.co.us
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From: Haddock, Reed [mailto:RHaddock@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2011 4:04 PM
To: Canfield, Chris
Cc: Stuart Hall
Subject: YCF 2-22 - Follow-Up Sampling Results
 
Chris:
 
Attached find follow-up sampling results for the incident that occurred on December 2-2010 on
the YCF 2-22 pad.  The attached tables represent sample points 1, 2, and 3.  Also known as SS1,
SS2, and SS3.  I also attached the sampling map that has previously been submitted for your
reference.    
 
Keep in mind that the “Sample ID” listed in Table 2 and 3 is miss-leading due to the fact that two
different technicians took the samples.
 
As a reminder, this incident was due to a break in the buried produced water pipeline on the pad.   
 
Based on all the final sample results we consider this incident closed.  If you have any questions
please contact me directly.  Reed
 
Reed Haddock
Regulatory Analyst
BOPCO, L.P.
9949 Oswego Street, Suite 200
Parker, CO 80134
Phone: (303) 799-5080 x 318
Cell: (720) 544-3267
Fax: (303) 799-5081 
Email:  rhaddock@basspet.com

mailto:rhaddock@basspet.com

